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Donna Conkling

From: Vivian Sonnenborn <vsonnenborn@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 5:38 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Recyclable pickups 

 

Please continue bi-weekly pick up of recyclables at the side/rear of my home. This is a VALUABLE service which we do 

not wish reduced. 

Thank you! 

Sonnenborn  

1 Chesterfield Rd 

Scarsdale 

 

Please note my new email address  

Is vsonnenborn@gmail.com 

  


